
HELLO! 

Thank you for choosing PCB Baltic. We sincerely hope that we will continue this 

cooperation. 

If you received this email, you are our Client and receive PCB Baltic newsletters, 

invitations to various events or offers. 

We respect your privacy and ensure security of all your personal data that we 

process in accordance with the provisions of the EU General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR). Your personal data are stored in our database and we do not 

disclose them to any third parties without your express consent. 

If you wish to receive our letters in the future, take no further action. If you do not 

wish to receive our letters in the future, please click Reply. You can be sure that the 

above decision will not affect the provision of our services to you and your 

communication with the PCB Baltic team. 
  

Reply 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of the EU General Data Protection Regulation, we would 

like to inform you that we have updated our Privacy Policy, which can be accessed 

by clicking the link below: 
  

Privacy Policy 

 

We will be happy to answer your questions regarding the protection of your 

personal data. Email us to sales@pcbbaltic.lt or send us a letter by regular mail to 

Nadruvos 10, 06228 Vilnius, or visit us in person. 

Have a beautiful day, 

Yours PCB Baltic 

 

 


